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INFORMATION NOTICE 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
 

 Kozloduy NPP EAD hereby informs all interested parties that in connection with the 

preparation for the award of a public procurement and determination of the estimated value 

pursuant to Article 44 of the PPA, it extends the deadline for the call for indicative proposals for 

the „Supply of low-voltage power cables to 1kV with a classification with regards to their 

reaction to fire pursuant to CPR - EN50575 Bca or Cca“ to 18 August 2023, under the 

conditions specified in the buyer’s call for market consultation No.51838 on the following email: 

https://kznpp.org/bg/pazarni-konsultatsii/6178 . 

 Inquiries regarding the market consultation shall be made by 09 August 2023 on the 

following e-mail: commercial@npp.bg, and the clarifications will be published in the Buyer’s 

profile. 

  


